
June 18, 1982 

Mr. Peter A. Robertson, B.A ., LL.B., M.A. 
Barrister and Solicitor 
Suite 102, P.O.B. 367 
92 Church Street So th 
Pickering, Ontario LiV 2R6 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

Thank you for your letter of June 10, 1982 in reference to our 
letter dated May 19, 1982 regarding our fonner parish of Holy Cross 
Armenian Church of Toronto. Ontario. We hope the summary report 
will give you an idea of the actions taken during the past eight~en 
months by the paris council, the Diocesan Assembly and the Dio­
cesan Council. 

We enclose herewith a copy of the Bylaws of the Arme ian 
Church of America which may be of interest to you. 

Thank you for our cooperation in this matter. 

Enclosure 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manco ian 
Primate 
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